
Response to an Inspection for location ID 326799 Document Number 684905510        Noble Energy, Inc

  

Photo log for Response to June 12, 2018 Inspection 

COGCC conducted an inspection of the Lilli Unit 16-6 location (Location ID 326799) on June 12, 2018 (Document 684905510). During that 

inspection, COGCC made the following observation:      

 

Storm Water: Stormwater erosion S of wellhead. Install or repair required BMPs per Rule 1002.f. 

 

Response: Noble repaired the erosion. 

 

COGCC – 6/12/18 

 

COGCC Photo 3: Stormwater erosion at S of wellhead 

Noble Energy – 6/28/18 

 

 

 

 

Photo NBL1. Noble repaired the erosion. 

 

 


